April 2011
Dear Photographer,

The Bedford Park Photographic Exhibition 
and Competition 2011
Thank you very much for your interest in the Exhibition.

Attached are:
Full particulars of this year’s Exhibition


            An entry form


            Details of SNAPPY SNAPS’ enlargement offer

All entries are automatically included in the ‘Best in Category’ and ‘Best in Exhibition’ competitions. Category winners will be decided by the ballot votes cast by visitors to the Exhibition. ‘Best in Exhibition’ will be chosen by a special guest.

Please note that Category A, “Bedford Park Life”, encompasses the “happenings” of Bedford Park as well as the architecture and scenery. In addition, we have decided this year to add an extra category K – Royal Wedding Day! or ‘What I was doing on the day my future King got married!’ As with Snow Day in 2009, we want photos taken on that one day only, Friday 29th April. They do not have to be photos connected to the actual wedding, we just thought it would be interesting to see what everyone was doing on the day - a sort of snapshot of life on this historic occasion.
STOP PRESS:  This year, Kelvin Murray is launching the Bedford Park Festival ‘Shorts’ film competition – BPF Shorts. It is open to all 12-18 year olds and in addition to some truly wonderful prizes, he has lined up a formidable judging panel. It is a really exciting idea and I would urge you to encourage the youngsters in your life to check out the details of the competition at www.bpfshorts.co.uk 
The Exhibition will open with a Preview Party at 6.30pm on Friday June 24th, and we do hope you will be able to join us for this. Admission to the Exhibition will cost £1 (children 50p), which includes the price of the Exhibition catalogue. 

As in previous years, we are extremely grateful to:

SNAPPY SNAPS
(corner of Turnham Green Terrace and Chiswick High Road)
for sponsoring the competition and donating splendid prizes and also to professional photographer Vibeke Dahl who has very kindly agreed, once more, to donate a raffle prize. 
We look forward to seeing you and your photographs in June.

Best wishes,

Bridget Preston (on behalf of the committee)
If you no longer wish to receive details of the exhibition, please contact me on 07778 388217 or at bridgetpreston@hotmail.co.uk and I will amend our records.
